
WORLD OF THE ARTS 
VOUCHERS

Ticket Services

Greenhill Center of the Arts • 950 W Main St. Whitewater, WI 53190

Students enrolled in World of the Arts (WOTA) receive 
four vouchers for event attendance.

Venues Included:

•	 Young Auditorium
•	 Light Recital Hall
•	 Barnett Theatre/Hicklin Studio Theatre

Students Attend 4 Events:

•	 1 Music Event
•	 1 Theatre Event
•	 1 Dance Event
•	 1 Visual Art Event 
 
*Please see your syllabus for your instructor’s specific requirements 
on event attendance* 
 
The Crossman Gallery in the Center of the Arts is always free.

FAQs

262-472-2222
uwwtickets@uww.edu



What is a voucher?
A voucher is a point that is added to your HawkCard ID and is redeemable for a ticket to a performance 
within the semester of your class.

How do my WOTA 
vouchers work?
Your WOTA Course fee 
pays for tickets to four 
performances. Upon 
registration of the course, 
you receive four vouchers 
on your HawkCard ID. In 
order to pick up tickets, 
having your HawkCard ID 
number is not sufficient, you 
must have your HawkCard 
ID. The Ticket staff will 
swipe your card in order
to use your voucher.

Can I sit by a friend?
Yes. If you would like to sit by someone, please get your tickets in 
ADVANCE. Ticket Services will not move your seats the night of the show. 

Do I need my ID to pick up tickets?
Yes, your WOTA Vouchers are stored on your HawkCard ID and we 
cannot issue a ticket without it.

When should I arrive at a live performance?
Proper etiquette when attending a performance or event is to arrive 
30-45 minutes prior to the start time. This will prevent congestion at 
the Ticket Services Box Office and delays starting the show.

Where can I 
purchase tickets?
Tickets can be 
purchased at Ticket 
Services in the Greenhill 
Center of the Arts. 
WOTA Tickets must be 
purchased in person. 
Any additional tickets 
can be purchased online 
at tickets.uww.edu.

What if I lose my ticket?
If you lose your ticket, a Ticket Services manager may be able to reprint your 
ticket for an event before a performance. Go to Ticket Services in the 
Greenhill Center of the Arts with your HawkCard ID.

How far in advance can I get my ticket?
You can pick up tickets at any time prior to the show. All tickets go on 
sale at the beginning of the season. It is HIGHLY RECOMMENDED that 
you pick up your TICKETS IN ADVANCE as many shows sell out prior to 
the performance. This will also help prevent congestion at the Box Office 
before the show.

Who do I contact if I have questions?
If you have questions about picking up your ticket, contact Ticket Services in the Greenhill Center of the 
Arts (950 W Main St. Whitewater, WI 53190) at (262) 472-2222.

If you have questions about your vouchers not being on your HawkCard ID, please go to the HawkCard 
Office in UC 250.

If you have questions about vouchers used, or remaining balance of vouchers, stop by Ticket Services in 
the Greenhill Center of the Arts.

If you have questions about what events to attend, please refer to your course syllabus or talk to your 
WOTA instructor.
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